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PRESS RELEASE

Chinese Group shown keen interest in Real Estate, 
Housing and Mines & Minerals sectors of Pakistan

Islamabad 12th January, 2016:   Mr. Sun Yunxiang, President, Shandong Jinzheng Yang Group from China alongwith 9-member Chinese delegation visited Board of Investment and met with Mr. Iftikhar Babar, Secretary, BOI. The Secretary, BOI welcomed the Chinese investors to invest in Pakistan in all sectors of the economy especially in Power, Energy, Construction, Agriculture and other sectors of Economy. The Secretary, BOI informed that the Government of Pakistan is committed to improve the business climate in the country in order to promote both domestic and foreign investment. This commitment is reflected in the Plan for Business Climate Improvement developed by the Board of Investment (BOI) in consultation with other stakeholders, which stipulates targeted interventions under different areas of the business regulatory environment.
Mr. Sohail Ahmed Khan, Director General gave a detailed presentation focusing on investment climate and investment opportunities available in Pakistan which was highly appreciated by the delegation. 
Mr. Sun Yunxiang has shown keen interest in housing real estate and mines & minerals sectors of Pakistan. Company thanked BOI for cooperation and facilitation within short notice of one hour.  He has informed about company’s future investment plans for investment in Pakistan.
At the end Mr. Iftikhar Babar, Secretary, BOI thanked Mr. Sun Yunxiang and his delegation, and appreciated their efforts and intention with regard to boost investment and economic relations between the two countries. 

(Amir Sultan AkhunKhel)
Director General(IF/PR)
Cell # 0300-5047682
******

1

